
Spoke folk are coming! 
 
 
 

We are the host church this year. 
June 17th – 22nd & 28th – 29th 

 

The group arrives on Tuesday, June 17th ; they learn their program, music, skits and puppet shows, and 

practice bike rides. They work on discipleship habits, with devotions and prayer. We commission them 

on Sunday, June 22nd and off they go to other churches. They arrive back at LLLC Saturday afternoon, 

June 28th. On Sunday, June 29th they present a program during the worship service before heading back to 

their homes. We will have the opportunity to provide some meals and fellowship with these dedicated 

young people. 

 

Spoke Folk tours are blessed by the hospitality and generosity of the churches they stay at each night. 

Simply by opening their doors to host a Spoke Folk tour, congregations get to be a part of equipping a 

group of young people to grow in faith. By providing a meal and spending time in fellowship, 

congregations tangibly demonstrate the love of the body of Christ. 

The congregation is likewise blessed and encouraged by Spoke Folk. The tour leads an engaging hour-

long program for the host congregation, which includes contemporary Christian music, puppets, skits 

and testimonies.  

As they interact with and are led in worship by youth from across the country that are excited about their 

faith in Jesus, members of your congregation of all ages will benefit from your church hosting Spoke Folk. 

 
 

 


